
 

 

SUPERIOR COURT OF CALIFORNIA 
COUNTY OF SACRAMENTO 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Public Comment Period for the 
Proposed Fiscal Year (FY) 2024-25 Baseline Budget of 

the Superior Court of California, County of Sacramento 

 

Pursuant to Government Code Section 68511.7(a), the Superior Court of California, County of 

Sacramento, is providing an opportunity for public comment of its proposed FY 2024-25 Baseline 

Budget. The proposed budget covers the period from July 1, 2024, through June 30, 2025. The 

court will accept written comments on the proposed budget until 5:00 PM on Friday, October 25, 

2024. All comments received by the court prior to this deadline will be reviewed and     

considered.   

Comments may be submitted electronically to BudgetInquiries@saccourt.ca.gov.  

Comments may also be submitted in writing at one of the Sacramento County Courthouses or 

by mail to: 

Superior Court of California, County of Sacramento 
Executive Office/Chief Financial Officer 
720 Ninth Street, Room 611 
Sacramento, CA  95814 
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